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Top DEP Stories 
 
Scranton Times: Dunmore councilwoman raises, landfill concerns to Shapiro, criticizes DEP 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/2025/04/03/dunmore-councilwoman-raises-landfill-concerns-to-
shapiro-criticizes-dep/ 
 
 
Mentions 
 
Bradford Era: Another injection well proposed in McKean County; hearing will only be held by public 
request 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/another-injection-well-proposed-in-mckean-county-hearing-will-
only-be-held-by-public-request/article_f0e0cf8a-e748-43db-bb4a-40ded0f003cd.html 
 
Butler Eagle: Connoquenessing Township to share proposed sewage plan 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20250404/connoquenessing-township-to-share-proposed-sewage-plan/ 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Planning for Kulpmont's future: Nearly 20 residents turn out for second climate 
action plan committee meeting 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/planning-for-kulpmonts-future-nearly-20-residents-turn-out-
for-second-climate-action-plan-committee/article_d0b7b942-d146-4f28-bb71-12959e536be9.html 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
WITF/StateImpact: State parks attracting more campground reservations as federally-run sites close 
https://www.witf.org/2025/04/03/state-parks-attracting-more-campground-reservations-as-federally-
run-sites-close/ 
 
Bradford Era: Allegheny National Forest could see more logging under Trump, local officials hope 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/allegheny-national-forest-could-see-more-logging-under-trump-
local-officials-hope/article_c630b5b4-2aba-4aeb-a539-ab3836342887.html 
 
WHYY: Want to help make Philly greener? This big spring tree planting is coming up 
https://whyy.org/articles/philadelphia-tree-planting-green-spring/ 
 
Patch.com: Delco Woods Master Plan Unveiled 
https://patch.com/pennsylvania/marplenewtown/delco-woods-master-plan-unveiled 
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Delco.Today: Public, Council Get a First Look at Delco Woods’ Master Plan 
https://delco.today/2025/04/delco-woods-master-plan/ 
 
WTAE: Johnstown area bald eagle nest destroyed as tree falls, no eaglets or eggs found 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/johnstown-area-bald-eagle-nest-destroyed-as-tree-falls-no-eaglets-or-
eggs-found# 
 
WESA: Great horned owls make their home at Schenley Park 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2025-04-04/schenley-park-great-horned-owls 
 
Tube City Almanac: Volunteers Needed Saturday for Tree-Planting 
http://almanac.tubecityonline.com/almanac/?e=3747 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Editorial: The Allegheny Riverfront is a good resource, and could be great 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2025/04/04/allegheny-riverfront-resource-visitors-
nfl-draft-10th-street-bypass-clemente-bri/stories/202504030077 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Pa. State Senate declares April 20 to 26 as Conservation District Week 
https://www.morning-times.com/news/article_9028dc2f-0bcd-580e-a13d-0ef05526ecfc.html 
 
Penn State News: New course helps students plan and design conservation structures on farms 
https://www.psu.edu/news/agricultural-sciences/story/new-course-helps-students-plan-and-design-
conservation-structures-farms 
 
 
Energy 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: An energy-savings milestone 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/an-energy-savings-milestone/article_442c7f5e-
d3a6-42f1-acb8-838977413b68.html 
 
ABC27: Local activist files lawsuit amid Three Mile Island restart plan 
https://www.abc27.com/local-news/local-activist-files-lawsuit-amid-three-mile-island-restart-plan/ 
 
CBS21: Lawsuit filed against county commissioners for 'illegally promoting the restart of T.M.I.' 
https://local21news.com/news/local/lawsuit-filed-against-county-commissioners-for-illegally-
promoting-the-restart-of-tmi# 
 
The Philadelphia Inquirer: Coal-fired power plant, now retired, to become massive gas-powered campus 
for AI, data centers 
https://www.inquirer.com/business/coal-fired-power-plant-gas-powered-ai-campus-20250402.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Journal: $10B natural gas plant heralded as key to US energy dominance 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2025/04/03/range-resources-doug-burgum-natural-
gas.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: PUC to host hearing on UGI rate increase proposal 
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https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2025/04/public-utility-commission-to-host-hearing-on-
ugi-rate-increase-proposal/ 
 
 
Mining 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Metzgar, state officials say they're working to help Corsa Coal workers impacted by 
layoffs 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/metzgar-state-officials-say-theyre-working-to-help-corsa-coal-
workers-impacted-by-layoffs/article_eff77d5f-76d2-4930-aa1b-e3a6c2ae88f3.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Journal: Coal giant Core navigates global trade tensions amid export-heavy business 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2025/04/03/core-natural-resources-tariff-
challenges.html 
 
WJAC: Employment officials address support for local mine workers laid of by Corsa Coal 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/employment-officials-address-support-for-local-mine-workers-laid-of-
by-corsa-coal# 
 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Record-Argus: Coal-fired power plant, now retired, to become massive gas-powered campus for AI, data 
centers 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/ap/business/coal-fired-power-plant-now-retired-to-become-
massive-gas-powered-campus-for-ai-data/article_a3504ab9-28b6-57c0-b32d-b40ba9633658.html 
 
 
Waste 
 
Erie Times: Plastek Group CEO: 'We missed out on a great opportunity' 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/2025/04/04/international-recycling-group-plant-funding-issues-
doomed-plant/82792672007/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Weaver in Bodines recycles fabrics into hit or miss rugs 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2025/04/weaver-in-bodines-recycles-fabrics-into-hit-or-
miss-rugs/ 
 
 
Water 
 
Pennlive: Central Pa. landfill violated Clean Water Act more than 400 times, tainting Susquehanna River 
https://www.pennlive.com/crime/2025/04/central-pa-landfill-violated-clean-water-act-more-than-400-
times-tainting-susquehanna-river.html 
 
York Daily Record: Many York City residents are eligible for savings on wastewater bills 
https://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/readers/2025/04/03/many-york-pa-residents-are-eligible-for-
savings-on-wastewater-bills/82790403007/ 
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CBS21: Lawsuit filed against powerplant after reports find toxic metals, chemicals in groundwater 
https://local21news.com/news/local/lawsuit-filed-against-powerplant-after-reports-find-toxic-metals-
chemicals-in-groundwater# 
 
The Derrick: Forester tells city tree-cutting would mitigate Church Run flooding 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/forester-tells-city-tree-cutting-would-mitigate-church-
run-flooding/article_f01fdd0e-e962-4163-9934-7f8c79b21f9a.html 
 
WJET-TV: IRG cancels plans for $300 million Erie recycling facility 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/irg-pulling-out-of-erie-recycling-plant-project/ 
 
WICU-TV: IRG cancels pulls plans for $300m plastics recycling plant 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/52664937/international-recycling-group-pulls-plans-for-
dollar300m-plastics-recycling-plant-in-erie 
 
Chester County.com: Several hundred volunteers clear trash from the Red Clay banks 
https://www.chestercounty.com/2025/04/03/528374/several-hundred-volunteers-clear-trash-from-
the-red-clay-banks 
 
WTAE: Flood Warnings issued for Washington, Greene counties | Watch for Western PA 
https://www.wtae.com/article/pennsylvania-flood-watch-pittsburgh-april/64385093 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
York Dispatch: York County hazmat team dispatched to nitrogen leak at Loganville food processor 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2025/04/04/york-county-hazmat-team-dispatched-to-
nitrogen-leak-at-loganville-food-processor/82846891007/ 
 
Lancaster Farming: Pasa Sustainable Agriculture Starts Furloughs With Funding in Limbo 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/news/pasa-sustainable-agriculture-starts-furloughs-
with-funding-in-limbo/article_395ea46f-7e94-49d8-a471-afdef9fe4929.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Blair backs away from land seizure 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2025/04/blair-backs-away-from-land-seizure/ 
 
WTAJ: Huntingdon Rutter’s moves forward with building after controversy 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/local-news/huntingdon-rutters-moves-forward-with-building-after-
controversy/ 
 
Bradford Era: Agricultural conservation assistance applications open 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/agricultural-conservation-assistance-applications-
open/article_597bac9d-150a-488c-bc76-3647d4640ab3.html 
 
WHYY: Delco Woods set to get a loop trail, formal BMX arrangements and pavilion 
https://whyy.org/articles/delco-woods-master-plan-delaware-county/ 
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Bucks County Herald: Will Chalfont net zero home be a blueprint for sustainable living? 
https://www.buckscountyherald.com/news/will-chalfont-net-zero-home-be-a-blueprint-for-sustainable-
living/article_e56b532b-e435-4b0c-ab7f-7950b89f721d.html 
 
Levittownnow.com: Look At Falls Twp.’s Spring Street Sweeping Schedule 
https://levittownnow.com/2025/04/03/look-at-falls-twp-s-spring-street-sweeping-schedule/ 
 
Allegheny Front: EQT CEO says more pipelines are coming to West Virginia as data centers expand and 
coal plants retire 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/eqt-ceo-toby-rice-west-virginia-pipelines-data-centers-natural-gas/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Demolition crews level former Colfax Upper Elementary School in Springdale 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/demolition-crews-level-former-colfax-upper-
elementary-school-in-springdale/ 
 
Associated Press: Trump administration fires staff of program that helps low-income households pay for 
heat 
https://apnews.com/article/heating-assistance-hhs-layoffs-kennedy-trump-
91e466c458ac804b098be00867a92106 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Valley supers move to allow for nursing home at former Danville Suites 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/032925/page/1/story/valley-supers-move-to-allow-for-
nursing-home 
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